
From:   Christopher Imlay   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   July 08, 2015

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0687-EX-ST-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Anthony, the band 410-430 MHz was specified for use by two racing teams in particular: Ducati and
Yamaha Factory Racing. Ducati needs eighteen channels between 411.525 MHz and 427.500 MHz and
Yamaha needs 17 channels in the range 411.025 MHz to 423.000 MHz for race team operations. I can
give you a specific list if you need it of the requested channels. The proposal is for use of Motorola
DP3600 radios at 1 watt of power each for Ducati, and Yamaha proposes to use Kenwood NX-302E222
radios at 1 watt each.   

As to the unavailability of 608-614 MHz that is not a problem. I forgot to note when filing the application
that notching that segment was a condition of grant of STA use of this band at Indianapolis last year and
at Austin, Texas for the past two years. I apologize for the oversight. There was never an intention to use
that segment during this event.   

Thank you.   
Chris Imlay


